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My name is Jacqueline Zebrowski and I am a LMFT in Oregon. I have a private 

practice in Portland. I am writing in support to HB2455.  

Counselors deserve to know what is expected in audits so they are not blindsided by 

insurance companies 

unrealistic expectations and punitive practices. Clear limits and expectations about 

audits will help reduce providers' fears about accepting insurance. This will help 

increase access to care in our state as more providers will likely be willing to accept 

insurance. Thank you." 


